
 

Minutes 
Age Friendly Community Committee 

Millinocket Memorial Library 
January 14th, 2020 

4:45pm 
 
Attendance: 
Committee 
Cody McEwen (Chair), Gilda Stratton, Louis Pelletier, Jane Danforth (Thrive Penobscot/MRH), 
Tom Malcolm (Fire Chief), Robin Stevens (Thrive Penobscot/MRH), Samantha Cote (Designlab), 
Randy Jackson, Matt DeLaney (Millinocket Memorial Library) 
 
Meeting called to order by Chair McEwen at 5:00pm. 

 
I. Review of previous meetings minutes. 

 
No changes. 

 
II. Zoom conference call with Patricia Oh. 

 
Zoom call cancelled.  Jane and Cody will coordinate with Patricia for a different time. 

 
III. Update on Transportation Program grant. 

 
The Millinocket Memorial Library received official notice of their grant award from the John 
T. Gorman Foundation.  Funding will support a community transportation pilot program 
called Mobilize Katahdin. Matt and Jane will be working to launch this effort and will have 
more to share at our next meeting. 
 

IV. Finalize “Age-Friendly Millinocket: A community for all ages” logo. 
 
Sam provided the group with the final design for Age Friendly Millinocket.  The committee 
unanimously approved the final design. 
 

V. Review network of volunteers. 
 
The committee reviewed and updated the volunteer list. 
 
Eastern Agency Area on Aging - Nancy Grant - confirmed 
Stearns Jr/Sr High School - Main Office/Guidance - confirmed 
Nazarene Church Volunteer Group - Marie Dunstan/Sherry Kowalski - confirmed 
Local AARP - Carl Akeley - pending 
Red Knights - Wayne Archie - pending 
Masons - Jim Lundstrum - pending 
Sons of the American Legion Riders - Rick Cyr Jr. - pending 
KFI - Gail Fanjoy - confirmed 
Living Innovations - pending 

 



 

Creative Options - Betty Goody - pending 
 

VI. Update the Lifelong Communities Mini-Grant Program. 
 
The committee reviewed the pending application for the Lifelong Communities Mini-Grant 
Program.  The final submission is attached.  Grant awards are notified in March. 
 
The next Age Friendly Committee meeting is set for Tuesday, February 18th at 4:45pm at 
the Millinocket Memorial Library. 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15pm. 

 

 


